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23 June, 2015

Your Excellence,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) is honored to request to you, as President Pro-Tempore of the Regional Conference on Migration (RCM) and to the eleven member countries of the Conference, granting UNICEF the status of observer organization.

UNICEF pleads for a global approach of migration and development, based on the human rights, towards gender equality and equity, to promote the social inclusion and the empowerment of all children touched by migration in the countries of origin, transit and destination, either alone or with their families. 

It would be a privilege for UNICEF to participate as observer organization in the Conference, during the Vice-Ministerial Meetings and the meetings of the Regional Consultation Group on Migration (RCGM). 

Sincerely,
(Signature)
Anthony Lake
Executive Director


Your Excellence
Mrs. Vanessa Rubio
Deputy Secretary for Latin America and the Caribbean
Secretary of Foreign Affairs
United Mexican States
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